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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of India at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the efforts of India invested in responding to the recommendations from the last UPR process. In particular, we welcome the legislative measures taken to strengthen the principle of equality and non-discrimination guaranteed by the Constitution of India and all the initiatives undertaken to improve the rights of vulnerable populations, in particular the youth and the elderly, as well as the adoption of a strategy for poverty alleviation that provides basic needs to a wide population. We note with appreciation the process of finalizing the Trafficking of Persons Bill that seeks to address prevention, provide care, protection and rehabilitation to the victims and ensure prosecution of offenders, while placing special focus on women and children. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to recommend to India to continue its efforts to ensure that all children have access to good quality education at all levels. We also encourage India to further strengthen the measures to combat violence against women, as well as support victims and survivors of such violence.       
Serbia wishes India a successful and fruitful review process. 


